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Here we are in the third week of September & as ever the time has flown by- still blue skies & 

sunshine but getting chilly in the morning & evening.By chilly I mean temperatures in the teens & 

20's rather than the 30's! We are still meeting every week, but are indoors on the whole despite an 

available terrace with that lovely view over to the mountains beyond Cotignac. 

One of the easyart group is going to show us how to paint a stained glass effect this week, which we 

are all looking forward to as a new style of painting in watercolours- so watch this space & the web 

site for the results..... 


